
Greetings from the Executive Director  
                  

 Hello everyone!  This is my favorite time of year ð FALL!  It seems that every leaf is a                     
colorful flower.  It is the season for making warm memories with good company and great 
times.  Itõs time to pull out the fall sweaters for cool misty mornings and crisp cold nights.  
Itõs time for football games, quail hunts, hay rides, and Thanksgiving ð and we have so 
much to be grateful for!   Our farmers are in the midst of a bountiful harvest and our 

changing fall colors have been fabulous.  Before we know it, the Christmas season will be 
upon us!  
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I am SO VERY HAPPY to report that our topless 
event is over!  Our new roof has been installed and 
things are beginning to get back to normal ð that 
is, if there is such a thing!   This project has been a 
long and rough road for us here at the Museum for 
the past few months.  All the displays had to be 
removed, stored, or covered with plastic until the 
new roof was in place.  As the roof was finished, 
all the Museum items had to be cleaned and the 
displays replaced.  Of course this was the best 
time to paint and spruce the place up a bit, so over 
half the Museum has a fresh coat of paint ð thanks 
to our great volunteers!  Stop by and see us and I 
think you will notice and be pleased with our     
improvements and new displays.   

TOPLESS EVENT ENDS BEFORE COLD WEATHER BEGINS  

We plan on having the òPawlidayó Tree again this 
year at the Museum and encourage you to                   
participate!  The Pawliday Tree is one of our                   
annual fundraisers and was a great success last 
year.  We build a tree out of paw prints and each 
one has a dogõs name on it.  You can help build our tree with a paw 
print with YOUR dogõs name printed on it for a $5.00 donation per 
dog.  You can purchase as many dog paws for our tree as you wish 
and we would love to have a photograph of your dog to attach to his 
paw. The Pawliday Tree will be on display here at the Museum, and 
your lucky dogõs name will be listed in our next newsletter.  SO, 
please help us out!  See the form located in this newsletter that we 
will need you to complete to get all the vital  information about your 
dog. Give us a call or e -mail me at cottonquaildog@att.net  if you 
have any questions.    
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From the Desk of the President 
 
The museum had a busy summer, culminating in a new roof being in-
stalled over all of our buildings in order to protect our precious assets 
and artifacts. We began work on the new roof the second week in July 
and we completed the work in mid -September. The staff did a               
fantastic job in protecting all of our artifacts, paintings and pictures 
while the roof project was in progress. We had no damage to our                                
valuable artifacts and that was a direct result of the work done by the 
staff. We now have a new roof to protect our assets from the elements and weather. During this 
time, the  museum was closed, in order to protect the artifacts, and at the same time, protect the 
safety of the public who may have come into the museum while this work was in progress.  
Good job by our staff! Well done!  
 
I am sad to report that Roy Pelton, a long time Board member, has died. Roy was on assignment 
for Purina at Delmar Smithõs Kennels in Oklahoma when he had a heart attack. He was a                    
tremendous supporter of the Bird Dog Hall of Fame, was on the Board for many years and was 
involved with sporting dogs and horses through the years with his involvement with the various 
breeds. Roy will be sorely missed.  
 
In addition, two long time Board members, Charles Hays and Bob Iversen, are retiring from the 
Board. I want to thank them for their many years of service. They were very valuable Board         
members and although they will retire from the Board, I believe they will continue to contribute 
as we move forward with our various projects.  
 
It is an exciting time of the year in West Tennessee in the fall with our dogs and horses. There is 
water fowl, turkey, bird and deer hunting in west Tennessee. I hope that everybody enjoys their 
outdoor activities, but at the same time, remember to be safe. The use of guns and horses is a 
great pleasurable activity, but we have to remind ourselves that there is some risk involved              
unless we are careful and follow safety rules.  
 
Our gift shop has been revamped and we have many new shiny items. We have the holiday             
season coming up and we invite everybody to come into the museum and at the same time, visit 
our gift shop. If you are in the west Tennessee area, in addition to visiting our museum, you 
should plan on visiting the Ames Plantation, which is just a few miles away and at the same 
time, the National Headquarters for Ducks Unlimited is in Germantown, Tennessee and new            
pyramid building built by Bass Pro Shop is in Memphis. At the time you visit the pyramid              
building in Memphis, you might want to visit the Peabody Hotel. In and around 5:00 in the            
afternoon, the ducks come in off the roof, go down the red carpet and go into the fountain            
located in the lobby of the Peabody Hotel. You can make a day or two trip to west Tennessee      
and visit all of these great places.  
 
The first Saturday of February, which is February 6, 2016,  is our induction ceremonies for 
people and dogs that will be inducted into the Bird Dog Hall of Fame. I invite everybody to            
attend. It is a grand time with an opportunity to see people who have devoted their lives to the 
sport and at the same time, get to recognize dogs that have performed fabulously in the field.  
 

We look forward to seeing everyone at the museum during the holiday season and hopefully , we 

will see you at the induction ceremonies . 
 

Don Driggers 
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 I would like to thank all of those who 
have renewed their Presidentõs Council 
membership this year!  You are a very                 
special group of people whose support 
we cherish! Presidentõs Council                  

members support the                                      
Bird Dog Foundation with an annual gift 

of $1,000 or more.  These funds are 
placed in a special account and will be 
used at the discretion of the Board for  
worthwhile projects at the Museum.  

The account now has a balance of over 
$37,000!  In each newsletter we  

highlight a member of this  
prestigious group.   
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For our Fall 2015 Newsletter, we would 
like to recognize Mr. Thomas V.H. and Iris 

J. Vail of Chagrin Fall, Ohio.                  
Both Mr. and Mrs. Vail  enjoy English 

Springer Spaniels and field trial                  
competition.  Mr. Thomas Vail was                 
inducted into the Springer Spaniel                   

Hall of Fame in 2009.  

          THE PRESIDENTõS COUNCIL 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. Vail  


